
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  

December 3, 2020 

  
Mr. Jonathan Pfingsten 

Health Physicist 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

RI/DNMS/CIRDA 

  
  
License No. 06-30543-01 

  
SUBJECT: Gateway College, Notice of Change of College President 

  
Dear Mr. Jonathan Pfingsten, 
  
This letter is to inform you that Thomas G. Coley is no longer the senior contact for the Nuclear Medicine 
Program at Gateway Community College. As of July 6, 2020, the senior contact is the Chief Executive 
Officer, William T. Brown, Ph.D. 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
  
William T. Brown, Ph.D. 
Chief Executive Officer, Gateway Community College 

  
  
 

  


